
 

This week in Nursery 

18th January, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children enjoyed listening to the 
story, ‘Purple is Poorly’ from the 
1decision website. We spoke about 
times when we have felt poorly, what 
happened and who helped us.  

                            C.L. 
 
The children loved listening to the story, 
‘The Great Explorer’. We re-told the 
story together and discussed what we 
might take with us if we were going 
exploring, for example, a torch, a 
compass and some food.   
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children have enjoyed a ‘real’ PE lesson again this week where we were 
pretending to be trains. We had to practise lifting our knees high and 
swinging our arms.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week we have been practising 
our counting skills by counting 
actions, e.g. jumps, claps etc. We 
have also been comparing 2 groups 
of objects and discussing which 
group has the most and which has 
the least.  

                Literacy 
 
We have learnt our new letter 
sound, ‘c’. We have also been using 
our listening skills and enjoyed 
playing a game where we had to 
listen to a sound and guess what it 
might be.  
 

                     U.W. 
This week in Nursery we have been 
talking about how important it is to 
look after birds. We decided to make 
some fat balls for the birds using lard 
and bird seed. We hope the birds in 
your garden will enjoy eating them!  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have really enjoyed role 
playing going on a ‘great adventure’. 
They took back packs, food, a ‘pick-
axe’, rope etc and set off to explore the 
North pole. They even set up camp and 
had a camp fire!  
 

Special Notices 
 
We have started PE lessons again, therefore your child can come to Nursery, 
in sports clothes, on the Tuesday. 
 

Thank you 
  


